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I support going back to in person voting and showing my ID to show it is really me. 

Mail in voting is so ripe for fraud that it is unbelievable. No one should be worried 

about showing their ID, if they are then something is wrong. I truly hope this bill 

passes, I would love to go back to the polls to vote. Thank You 


